
What  kind  of  political  ad
works best?
We’ve seen lots of mud-slinging via commercial during this
year’s presidential election. Negative ads work to some extent
or they wouldn’t be used. However, this morning, I saw Barack
Obama’s newest commercial. It is all  about his economic plan,
and he is on camera and talking for all of it. I think it was
effective–he laid out his principles and what he wants to do
for the American people, and of course, he dealt with the
hottest topic du jour, the economy. It made him look serious
and proactive. Let’s see what McCain responds with. In a way,
I think Obama is trying to look presidential to conteract
McCain’s grandstanding of these past two days.

Political Ads Analyzed
I  found  this  in-depth  article,  analyzing  the  presidential
candidate’s tv ads on Salon.com and wanted to share with you.
Kathleen Hall Jamieson is a well known expert in the area of
political advertising, something I was very interested in when
I was in graduate school. In fact, I looked up many of her
articles to do my Master’s project, which was a marketing
campaign for a third-party candidate. But enough about that.

This  campaign  is  going  to  play  out  across  two  electronic
arenas–television and Internet. I have said before that I
think McCain’s ads are not going to help him, as long as he
continues a personal attack against Obama. I know McCain has
to discredit Obama, and especially, he has to strike at the
issue of experience. The truth is that Obama does not have
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much  national  experience,  and  McCain  does.  However,  the
generation of voters that will make the difference in this
election, in my opinion, is GenY. And they certainly don’t
care about experience per se. I think they are idealistic and
don’t tend to think that the older you get, the better you
are.

On the Internet, Obama has shown prowess in collecting money.
He has a well thought out social media and Internet marketing
campaign. This will help with GenY voters. Recently, it was
reported that McCain is not very astute on the computer. This
is such a strike against him. So of course, McCain’s main
tactic will be to portray Obama as inexperienced. They will
also try to make him out to be “foreign.” This was reported
yesterday in the media…it was one of the tactics offered to
the Clinton campaign, and which was wisely ignored. McCain
certainly can lay claim to the patriotic mark–after all, he
fought in Vietnam and was a POW. The question remains, is it
sufficient to win over hearts and minds?


